
 

 

SPORTING NOTE #4 – 28/08/2025 

GT WORLD CHALLENGE EUROPE POWERED BY AWS 
AWARDS CEREMONY 2025 

In accordance with article 5.4 of the 2025 Sporting Regulations, which states :  

“Representatives of the top three placed Competitors as well as the Drivers finishing in the top three 
positions in the classification of the Series, and any Cup or Category with more than five cars entered, 
must make themselves available for the end of season prize giving ceremony which will take place at a 
date and location to be determined. In the case of Cups with fewer than five regular cars entered, only the 
Cup or Category Winners must attend the Ceremony. All Competitors shall use their best endeavours to 
ensure that their drivers attend as aforesaid.” 

Teams and Drivers are informed that the 2025 Awards Ceremony will take place on  

Saturday 22nd November – Venice (Italy) 

We would like to kindly remind all concerned that their presence at the prize giving ceremony is 
mandatory, and that any Trophies won must be taken away by the winners.  Any Trophies left 
behind will be posted and the cost passed on to their team. Drivers or Teams unable to attend for 
reason of force majeure should inform SRO by 24th October 2025 

 

Signed by the Sporting Board.  

                     

 

Niels Wittich           Xavier Schene             Laurent Gaudin 
Race Director    RACB    General Manager 

      

Antonio Cazzago   Claude Surmont   Luis Roby 
Sporting Manager  Technical Director   Chairman of the Stewards 
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